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TO:  North County Library Authority (NCLA) Commission 
 
FROM:  Marcie Scott, Liaison 
 
DATE:  February 25, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Transmittal of Annual Audit Prepared by Maze & Associates 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive Audit, No Further Action Necessary 
 
 
The annual audit of NCLA financial information for Fiscal Year 17-18 has been completed and is 
attached.  This audit report prepared by Maze & Associates issued an unqualified opinion for the 
fiscal year ending June 30, 2018.  Last year the Commission requested future audit reports reflect 
updated language to describe current operations.  That information has been incorporated into 
this document.    
 
The intent of the annual audit is to provide reasonable assurance about whether the financial 
statements are free from material misstatement.  The audit also ensures compliance with the 
principles and standards of accounting and financial reporting adopted by the Governmental 
Accounting Standards Board (GASB) and provides readers a reasonable understanding of NCLA’s 
financial affairs. 
  
 
Attachments: 

§ Basic Financial Statements and Memorandum on Internal Control and Required 
Communications for Year Ended June 30, 2018 prepared by Maze & Associates 
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